
Wednesday August 23rd 12th Grade United Way Day of Caring

Wednesday August 23rd D3 Back to School Parent Night (6:00pm)

Tuesday August 29th 9th Grade Unity Hike

Wednesday August 30th 8th Grade W.O.R.K Party

National Honor Society
National Honor Society and National Junior Honor Society applications are now available in Mrs. Dye’s
classroom (Room #323). Deadline is Friday August 25th.

Study Studio
Study Hall is back starting next week. All students who need a quiet place to study after school are invited
to come to the Study Studio. Here they will check in, and get right to work. There are computers and
printing resources available as well. Students who are not in a 9th period class or students who finish their
9th period and don’t have a place to go are also highly encouraged to attend Study Studio.

After School Clubs
If your student has a hobby or interest that they want to share, invite them to create an after school club.
After school clubs are a great way to get to know other students and create friendships over shared
interests. Creating after school extracurriculars also looks great on college applications. If your student
would like to start a club. Please see Mrs. Rowley in rm #220.
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- Reminders -

United Day of Caring
United Day of Caring for our 12th grade students will be on Wednesday Aug. 23 from 12:30-2:35. Our
Seniors will be going to the Mehraban Wetlands in Draper and will be doing a service project. Permission
slips will be sent home on the first day of school. This will be a late dismissal for 12th grade only.

Unity Hike
Our 9th graders will have their Unity Hike on Tuesday, August 29th from 8:00am until 2:00pm. Students will
hike Ensign Peak and have a day of fun with some unity building games and lessons at Riverside Park. All
students will need to bring a non-perishable lunch in a disposable bag with their name on it. Friday polos,
jeans without holes, and shoes you can work in can be worn by the 9th graders on that day.

W.O.R.K Party
W.O.R.K. stands for Wonderful Opportunities to Render Kindness. Our 8th graders will be attending the
W.O.R.K. party on Wednesday, Aug. 30th, where they will extend kindness through our community at
various parks and city facilities in the area. All 8th graders will visit a location in the valley and participate in
a service project. This event will take place from 12:30 (the start of 4th period) until 2:50. This will be a late
parent pick up for 8th graders only. Friday polos, jeans without holes, and shoes you can work in can be
worn by the 8th graders on that day.

This Year’s Calendar Now Available
Click here to view the D3 2023-2024 Calendar
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https://draper3.americanprep.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/276/2023/04/D3-2023-2024-Calendar_.pdf

